Four Seasons Elementary School

979 Waugh Chapel Road | Gambrills, MD 21054 | 410-222-6501

December 7, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Pursuant to the Code of Maryland Regulations, all Maryland public and nonpublic schools are required to sample all drinking water outlets for the presence of lead. Anne Arundel County Public Schools has opted to test all water-dispensing outlets and on November 15, 2018, 127 water samples were collected from our school. Of these, 3 had levels of lead exceeding the action level of 20 parts per billion (ppb) for lead in drinking water in school buildings. One was a consumable outlet.

The attached pages provide information relevant to these findings, the potential health effects of lead, and the steps our school has taken as a result of these findings as well as our next steps. It also contains information about who to contact should you have concern.

Please take the time to read through the attached information and contact the appropriate person or entity if you have questions. A complete report can be found on our website, which can be accessed by choosing our school from the Select A School button on the top of the school system's main website, www.aacps.org.

Sincerely,

Sharon Ferralli

Thurn Gurali

Principal

SF/bm